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Dates for the Diary 

March 

Fri 24th Year 2 Class Assembly 

Wed 29th Easter Garden Competition 

Thurs 30th Reception WOW Day – Minibeast 

Madness 

Fri 31st Easter Service in Church 

Fri 31st Term Ends 

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP IS 

 EASTER 

 
 

Headteacher and Value Stars 
 

   

Clubs and Activities outside of School 
 

With so many electronic devices for children, exercise 
and outside play is becoming even more crucial for 
child development.  There are a wide range of 
activities locally, such as Cubs, Brownies, football, 
hockey etc. but family walks and bike riding are 
equally beneficial.  If you are worried about your 
child’s screen time why not try to schedule some of 
these types of activities into your busy week so that 
your family can reap the following benefits: 

• Improved memory and brain function. 
• Protection from illness. 
• Weight management. 
• Improved heart health. 
• Improved quality of sleep. 
• Reduction of anxiety and worries. 
• Development of strong bones. 
• Improved fitness. 

 

If you are struggling to make contact of any clubs in 
the area why not ask Clare Jones, our PSA, who can 
signpost you to their main contact. 

•  

 

GOD AND THE BIG BANG 

Children in Years 5 and 6 enjoyed meeting some scientists last 

week.  They learnt about a scientific view about the creation of 

the world as well as considering whether faith fits into this view.  

The children asked big questions and considered different points 

of view. 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s been a Busy Day! 

Today we have had a pyjama day in aid of the 

disaster appeal which is supporting 

earthquake victims.  The PTA have also been 

busy sorting out Mothers’ Day gifts.  Thank you 

everyone for your support with these events.  

The children have had a great time and we 

have raised some funds for the PTA and 

£215.65 for Disasters Emergency Committee. 
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